
Rev. Harry R. Untereiner, S.J. — Assignment Record 

Ordained: 1972

1972-1973: Fordham Prep, NY (Archdiocese of New York)
1973-1975: 560 Riverside Dr., NY (Archdiocese of New York)
1975-1979: Jesuit Residence, 2 Dale Ave., Toronto, Ontario (Archdiocese of Toronto)
1979-1980: McQuaid Jesuit Prep High School, Rochester  NY (Diocese of Rochester)
1980-1985: St. Peter’s Prep High School, Jersey City NJ(Archdiocese of Newark)
1985-1987: Leave of Absence

Untereiner does not appear in the Directories after 1987.

Directory Years:

1973: Fordham Prep, NY (Archdiocese of NY)
1974: Jesuit Community, 560 Riverside Dr. NY (Archdiocese of NY)
1975: Jesuit Community, 560 Riverside Dr. NY (Archdiocese of NY)
1976: 2 Dale Ave, Toronto, Ontario (Archdiocese of Toronto)
1977: 2 Dale Ave, Toronto, Ontario (Archdiocese of Toronto)
1978: 2 Dale Ave, Toronto, Ontario (Archdiocese of Toronto)
1979: 2 Dale Ave, Toronto, Ontario (Archdiocese of Toronto)
1980: McQuaid Jesuit Prep High School, Rochester, NY (Diocese of Rochester)
1981: St. Peter’s Prep High School, Jersey City NJ (Archdiocese of Newark)
1982: St. Peter’s Prep High School, Jersey City NJ (Archdiocese of Newark)
1983: St. Peter’s Prep High School, Jersey City NJ(Archdiocese of Newark)
1984: St. Peter’s Prep High School, Jersey City NJ(Archdiocese of Newark)
1985: St. Peter’s Prep School, Jersey City NJ (Archdiocese of Newark)
1986: Leave of Absence
1987: Leave of Absence

Source: Official Catholic Directory (New York: P.J. Kenedy and Sons, 
1973-1987)

Note: The Official Catholic Directory aims to report the whereabouts of Catholic 
priests in the United States on January 1 of the Directory's publication year. Our 
working assumption is that a priest listed in the Directory for a given year was at 
the same assignment for part of the previous year as well. However, Kenedy and 
Sons will sometimes accept updates well into the year of publication. Diocesan 
clergy records are rarely available to correct this information. The Directory is 
also sometimes misleading or wrong. We have tried to create an accurate 
assignment record, given the source materials and their limitations. Assignment 
records are a work in progress and we are always improving the records that we 
post. Please email us with new information and corrections.
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